
Summer Term - Wb 6th May 24

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdleWEEKLY

DIARY
Mon 13th - Thurs 16th - Year 6 SATS
Fri 17th May - Spring Crafting Workshop
Mon 20th May - Year 2 assembly for Pentecost
Thurs 23rd May - BARROWFEST
Please refer to the school diary on our website
for more dates

For free delivery to school on
your child's Group photograph

order by Tuesday 14th  May 2024.  
Order via the Tempest website

using your unique link 

Staffing Update
We will bid a fond farewell to Mrs. Swinson, our dedicated School Business Manager at
the end of this half term, as she embarks on a new journey. Join us in wishing her the
best of luck and expressing gratitude for her four years of hard work at Barrow.
Mrs. Smith will step into the role of Office Manager after the half term, bringing her
expertise and enthusiasm. We're also excited to welcome a new member to our office
team soon as we move through the recruitment process. 

Car Park Request 
A number of neighbours have sent emails and contacted school regarding
parking on the car park. I understand that car parking is limited around Barrow,
but please can I ask that you are respectful to neighbours as their  drives are
being blocked by parents at the start and end of the day. Swearing and shouting
at neighbours is not the impression that we want to give  of our lovely school and
I have to say I was embarrassed to receive such feedback. Please can we work
together as a community to support each other - please do not park in front of
the garages. I understand that this is small minority and apologise for those that
it does not concern. 

Mrs McArdle



THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

Rowan Class Trip

Star Awards
Headteacher Awards

Thank you for your evaluations during
Friday worship.  See below for our response.

This can be seen in full on our website >
collective worship

Defibrillator handover
to Clitheroe URC



THIS WEEK

Next week is Mental Health Awareness week. Please see the
following link on our school website which provides some
useful information for parents.  As always, if anyone has

any worries regarding their child that they would like
school to be aware of, please contact Miss Crossley and

she will always make time for you.

https://barrowlancs.ovw8.devwebsite.co.uk/page/?
title=Information+for+Parents&pid=131

Special Barrowfest Lunch
Hotdogs & Chips

or
Veggie Sausage & Chips

To book - select any main meal on ParentPay
for Thursday 23rd May.


